
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID

RFP Project No. 44274

The Mississippi State Department of Health is planning to purchase the following and invites your bid.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The Mississippi State Department of Health Women, Infants, and Children’s (WIC) proposes to purchase a telehealth application that will allow breastfeeding mothers 24-hour live video access to professional lactation support from International Board Certified Lactation Consultants (IBCLCs). Additional details can be found by clicking on the following link: https://msdh.ms.gov/msdhsite/_static/19,0,205.html and by then clicking on the link for the RFP: Telehealth Application Development for Breastfeeding Support. 

Sealed proposals will be received until 3:00 pm. CST/DST, Friday, August 31, 2018, in the Office of Health Informatics, Mississippi State Department of Health. 570 E. Woodrow Wilson, Room 250, Osborne Building, Jackson, MS  39216 or Mississippi State Department of Health, Office of Health Informatics, Room 250 Osborne Building, P.O. Box 1700, Jackson, MS  39215-1700. All sealed proposals must be addressed to Angela Armstead.


Detailed Specifications may be obtained by contacting Angela Armstead, IT Project Analyst, 601-576-7066, Angela.Armstead@msdh.ms.gov, Room 250 Osborne Building, or by writing to P.O. Box 1700, Jackson, MS  39215-1700.
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